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Happy New Year! The PSA helps to provide a variety of fun events at school for the children with 

their friends, family and teachers. Any ideas, comments, and volunteering at any events is very 

much appreciated. With you we can do more events, raise funds, and make every year special for 

the children. Please come along to one of the meetings or join us online via Teams. Get in touch 

at grouvillepsa@gmail.com 
 

OUR NEXT MEETING  Tuesday 20th February at 6pm 

A team’s link will be emailed to all before the meeting. 
 

Reminder 
We would be grateful for any outgrown fancy dress items for our Pre-Loved Shop before  

World Book Day on the 7nd March and any outgrown Christmas jumpers. 

 
Please try the EASY FUNDRAISING APP to purchase items 

online from over 7000 Brands who will donate part of what 

you spend to your Grouville PSA.   
 

Preloved Uniform and Fancy Dressing shop 
Open every Wednesday 2:30-3:15pm 

Grouvillepreloveduniform@gmail.com  

or Via the PSA School Website Page order form. 

 

 

  

 

PSA Events Dates 
8th February Preloved Uniform and Dress up for Book Day 

Shop 

9th February Valentine’s Day Pizza Box 

2nd February Hot Dog Day for KS1 & Early Years 

23rd 

February 

Hot Dog Day KS2 

28th 

February  

Pre-Loved Shop for uniform & Fancy-Dress 

items. 

6th March  Pre-Loved Shop for uniform & Fancy-Dress 

items. 

7th March World Book Day and Mrs Turner’s Tonka Bar 

Golden Ticket Competition. 
 

 

  

Fundraising Goal 
 

A BIG THANK YOU to 

everyone for helping us meet 

our Fundraising Goal last year 

providing our school and 

children with a FANTASTIC 

KEY STAGE 2 Library with 

2000 New books. 
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